
LLYTHYR  8   LETTER  8    HOLIADUR  QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

Annwyl rieni /  Dear parents;                      09-06-20 

Rydym yn parhau i aros am ganllawiau i ysgolion gan Lywodraeth 

Cymru -  fodd bynnag, mae rhaid inni gael syniad o niferoedd   wrth 

inni gynllunio i ail-agor Ysgol Gwenffrwd.   Mae’n debyg mai uchafswm 

o 3-4 diwrnod ar gyfer bob plentyn fyddwn yn gallu gynnig -  unai 

mewn un wythnos, neu ddiwrnod bob wythnos-  nid oes penderfyniad 

na chyfarwyddyd ar hyn eto. 

 

We are still waiting for Welsh Government Guidance on re-opening 

of schools -  BUT  we need to have an idea of the demand from 

parents  asap  - i.e.  how many parents wish to send their child/ren 

back to Ysgol Gwenffrwd between June 29th- July 27th.  There isn’t 

a firm plan as yet- as we haven’t seen the guidance.  However – 

Gwenffrwd will attempt to offer 3-4 days at school for each child 

within this period -  either within a week OR one day per week over 

the month  (NO decision made on this yet).                                       

We will not arrange transport for this period.                                          

FCC have announced this morning that they will provide a packed 

lunch for every pupil during this period   i.e.  no child to bring in food 

from home.  All pupils will be ‘staggered’ into school over set times in 

the mornings (and home in the afternoons)  so parents will HAVE TO 

KEEP TO EXACT TIMES when bringing children in/ picking up from 

school.  If children are booked in the HUB  they cannot join their 

class for the day and go back to the HUB ( as this is cross-

contamination).  So yes, there are LOTS to think about.  It is also 

very likely that, in this initial new phase-  June 29th-  July 27th-  

that, if you have 2-3 children at Gwenffrwd, that they will be 

offered sessions on different days with their year-groups.  There 

will be approx. 6-7 pupils per class.  

 

Therefore , based on this information-  can we ask ALL Parents/ 

Guardians to inform us of your decision by Thursday morning June 

11th please? 



 

Please  go on to your child’s  SEESAW / GOOGLE CLASSROOM and 

you will see the short questionnaire.  Please use your child’s HWB 

email to send your response to your child’s classteacher -  please fill 

in 1 response form for each child ( so that we know how many pupils 

in each year group are coming back for a short amount of time to 

‘Check-in/ Catch up’). 

 

DIOLCH 

 

UDA   Ysgol Gwenffrwd  SLT 


